Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
University of North Florida
Anticipated Road Construction Project

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS

ANTICIPATED ROAD CONSTRUCTION PROJECT
The University of North Florida Board of Trustees, a public body corporate, is providing advanced notice that civil construction services may be needed for the anticipated construction of the Osprey Ridge and Eco Road extension project located on and adjacent to the campus of the University of North Florida, 1 UNF Drive, Jacksonville, FL 32224.

Project information
This is an advanced notice of an anticipated project. The actual solicitation has not been released at this time. The scope of this project would extend two existing two-lane University of North Florida (UNF) roadways and add multi-use pathways in three areas. The three components of the project would include: the extension of Osprey Ridge Road including a multi-use path from the existing northern terminus to Varsity Lane, the extension of Eco Road including a multi-use path from the existing northern round-a-bout to Central Parkway and the construction of a multi-use path along Central Parkway from St. Johns Bluff Road to the new Eco Road extension. The project would provide much needed access for planned growth as shown on the UNF Master Plan. Bid documents and further clarifications of the project scope are expected to be made available August 2018.
Anticipated Project Schedule:
Notice of Upcoming Project: April 2018

Invitation to Bid: August 2018

Mandatory Pre-bid Meeting: September 2018 

Bid Opening: September/October 2018

Construction Start: November 2018

Substantial Completion: November 2019

This notice is for the purpose of announcing an anticipated project. The project has not been released for bid/solicitation at this time. Prospective contractors are advised to periodically check UNF Procurement Services’ website https://www.unf.edu/procurement/Bids_and_Notices.aspx for bid notices (which would include plans, specifications and related bid forms). For questions regarding this anticipated project, please email Dianna White at dianna.white@unf.edu.
